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Harvey Update #10  

We are experiencing street flooding in scattered parts of the city.  S.H. 6 and S.H. 35 remain 
passable.  There has been water covering the outside lane of N. S.H. 35 Bypass from Steele Rd. 
to near FM 517.  There have also been periods when the underpass of E. S.H. 6 at S.H. 35 
Bypass has had almost 2 feet of standing water. 

Mustang Rd. between S. Gordon St. and S. S.H. 35 Bypass has been impassable much of the 
night.  W. South St. from near S. Hood St. to near Kost Rd. has water covering most of the road 
and during times of heavier rain has been impassable. 

Off the main roads and in several neighborhoods, we are having more serious flooding.  There 
have been reports of water starting to enter some homes. 

Regardless of your vehicle’s capabilities, please do not drive through high water, creating wakes 
and potentially pushing water into homes and businesses that might otherwise not be damaged. 

Mustang Bayou is at bank-top along most of its path through town.  We are not currently 
experiencing wide-spread flooding. 

Much more rain is forecast throughout the day.  If this occurs, there will likely be more street 
flooding.  The City’s Public Works Department and Texas D.O.T. have worked through the night 
posting signs in the areas of the worst street flooding.  Do not take the absence of a sign to be an 
indication that there is no water over the road.  Conditions are subject to rapid change. 

We caution everyone, for your own safety, unless you have an emergency need, please, stay 
home and off the roadways. 
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